December 19, 2017
Public Hearing Proposed Annexation

The Florence City Council met on December 19, 2017, at 6:12 pm, with Mayor Pro-Tem Debra Bartos Cahill
presiding to hear public comments and/or concerns for all persons interested in the proposed annexation being a
22.76 acre tract of land, out of the MJ Wells Survey Abstract No. 646 in Williamson County, Texas- FM 487.
The public hearing closed at 6:15 pm.

December 19, 2017
Minutes

The Florence City Council met on December 19, 2017, with Mayor Pro-Tem Debra Bartos Cahill presiding and
Council members Lesa Ragsdale, Richard Moon, and Denise Deichmann were present. Mayor Mary Condon
and Kory Woolverton were absent.

Staff members present: Amy L. Crane, Alicia Nichols.

Guests present:

Mayor Pro-Tem Debra Bartos Cahill called the meeting to order at 6:15 pm.
Pledge of Allegiance was followed by a moment of silence.

4. Mayor Pro-Tem Debra Bartos Cahill asked that Guest addressing the Council speak at this time.
No Citizens addressed the Council.

3. No action was taken on meter reading.

6. No action was taken the annexation process for Jeffrey and Cristy Daniell being a 22.76 acre tract of land, out
of the MJ Wells Survey Abstract No. 646 in Williamson County, Texas.

7. Richard Moon made the motion to approve the City expenditures, as presented. Denise Deichimann seconded
the motion. Mayor Pro-Tem Debra Bartos Cahill asked to poll the Council.

Lesa Ragsdale-for

Kory Woolverton- absent

Richard Moon- for

Denise Deichmann- for

Debra Bartos Cahill-for

Motion carried.

8. The next Council meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 2, 2018, at 6:00 pm.
9. Mayor Pro-Tem Debra Bartos Cahill adjourned the meeting at 6:18 pm.
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PASSED AND APPROVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FLORENCE, TEXAS, this
day of January, 2018.
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